
Minutes of Meeting held at Westfield Community Centre 

on Friday 13th September 2024 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and confirmed. There were no matters arising 

Secretary’s Report 

 President Dave Baber is to stand down, due to ill health & ca not drive to meetings.   
A letter of thanks was sent to him on behalf of the league for the 48 years he has 
been associated with the League. 

 Four new teams have entered, Bees Knees, The Muppets, Rawdoggers & Wobbly 
Pin Heads 

 Welton Exiles have changed their name to Rob’s 8 

 

The Treasurer reported that there were still some teams who have not paid their fees.  These 
teams have until the 8th November to pay. Failure to do so by this date will result is points 
being deducted as per Special Rule 1. 

 

Draw for the 2nd round of the K.O Cup 

The draw for 2nd Round K.O. Cup, was given, matches to be played by 8th November.   It 
was emphasised that Home teams would have to give the Away teams two dates by 20th 
September and played by 8th November 

Draw for the 3rd round of the K.O. Cup & the 2nd round of the Plate will be on the 8th 
November. 

Draw for 4th round of the K.O. Cup, 3rd round of the Plate & 2nd round of the Nomination Cup 
will be at the meeting on 10th January 2025. 

All above draws & results will be put on the website. 

Skittler of the Year.  The 4 Play Offs will take place on 13th or 14th November.   No league 
matches are scheduled to be played that week.  Allocation of teams to venues will be carried 
out in due course and posted on the website. 

 

Any Other Business.  A letter from Luckington Carnival Club, asking for help with their 
funding.   This would have to be discussed at the end of the season when all charity 
nominations would be discussed. 

The Secretary pointed out that if teams are texting their results to Neil, please 
indicate/highlight if there is a score equal to or higher than 65, as at present 65 is the highest 
score known. 

 

Next full meeting is on 10th January 2025 @ Prattens Club. 


